
From: Junction Dental junction_dental.sr@e.smilereminder.com
Subject: Coronavirus Scheduling Update from Junction Dental

Date: March 20, 2020 at 1:07 PM
To: peteiversen@junction-dental.com

Clarity.Compassion.Community.

***UPDATED 3/20/20***

Dear patients of Junction Dental,

***

Due to the outbreak of COVID-19 and following recommended local,
state & federal guidelines, Junction Dental will need to limit our
services to “Emergency” dental needs only for patients and our
community. Please call us 206-935-5522 if you are experiencing a
"true" dental emergency involving severe pain, swelling and/or
trauma. Appropriate alternative locations to contact are:

West Seattle Endodontics
Summit Implants & Oral Surgery 
University of Washington
Harborview Medical Centers
Nearest emergency hospital. 

We will be rescheduling / postponing all “elective” dental
services until May 18th per Gov Jay Inslee's executive
order. We will then reassess the appropriateness of returning to
normal business hours after further updates from state & federal
authorities.

We will be contacting patients who were previously scheduled
between 4/6/20 and 5/18/20 to reschedule. Our phones will be
staffed in the mornings 7-12 / M-Th as a temporary schedule.

*** 

Below is a list of helpful resource links for realtime updates regarding
Coronavirus:

CDC
WA DOH
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https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=http://www.westseattleendodontics.com/&c=E,1,21au-lywzFX83TqCJ9F_NyzeByg9qGDaSkHvI_OAw5wXFZXOM_bSOeNNt2uLx6rrhDDK9i5vR1XA62VZ6ZRRF5gSllyDVvXODy-WuPv9r5yhvsjvbc2uXcAtfP_Q&typo=1
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WA DOH
WSDA (Guidelines for Dental Professionals)

Our top priority is the safety of you and our co-workers. We are
taking extra steps to keep our patients safe with additional cleaning
procedures such as:

Removal of ALL reading materials and toys from lobby
Removal of ALL blankets, pillows from treatment rooms
Frequent disinfection of all public surfaces:

Door handles, Counters, Pens, etc.
Additional hand sanitizer available in lobby
Suspension of direct-contact greeting gestures, handshakes, etc.

In accordance with CDC reports and recommendations, we
recommend rescheduling (206-935-5522) your appointments if you
are experiencing any acute signs of illness such as:

Fever greater than 100
Flu like symptons
Cough
Runny nose
Red watery/itchy eyes
Nausea/vomiting/diarrhea
Sore throat
Muscle ache

Or if you have travelled to or come in contact with anyone from the
following countries in the last 14days:

China
Italy
Iran
South Korea

Thank you for entrusting us with your care and we look forward to
seeing you soon!

Sincerely,

Dr. Iversen & the Team at Junction Dental

Request an
Appointment

Refer a
Friend

Call Us
Today!

Junction Dental
4700 42nd Ave SW Ste 555

https://www.doh.wa.gov/Emergencies/Coronavirus
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https://www.wsda.org/member-center/covid-19&c=E,1,QfiC6Jo-wSGzIUsXhquOMM_sCTwq01cwK15x61CQAjsLCoVhPhpnEw9n0sHh8S3eiWMnFHjomi6BwsoRTx-wbfCpxYxEWR4pDJFtTR_2PWK1jXj9kxnUpFwLqx4,&typo=1
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Seattle, WA 98116
206-935-5522
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